
Corrugated Plastic Sign Recycling 

November 7-19, 2018 (all hours) 

Lombard Village Hall Parking Lot 

255 E. Wilson Avenue 

During the post-election period, Lakeshore Recycling Systems will 

collect corrugated plastic signs and metal stands at no cost. Two 

containers, one for corrugated plastic and one for metal, will be 

open to the public for centralized collection. 

 

Only corrugated plastic will be accepted.  These signs are  

chemically different from numbered plastics so they require  

specialized processing.  Other types of signs including vinyl,  

cardboard, and bags will not be accepted. 

 

Municipal, Township and Campaign offices in DuPage County may 

contact SCARCE at 630-545-9710 or info@scarce.org to request a 

pick up of large quantities (more than 50) by a volunteer. 

 

Contact Lombard Public Works at 630-620-5740 or  

publicworks@villageoflombard.org for more information. 


